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We had a fun time with Emma and Mandy the artists who came to visit on Monday. They helped us to make our own coral reef and rainbow fish. Please see the website for pictures of our fantastic work. We also enjoyed a storytelling session from SureStart and the children have been given a free book to share at home. We had a visit from the dentist and all children received a tooth brushing pack. EYFS Sports Day is Tuesday 19th July at 2pm. We kindly ask that Nursery children wear trainers and a plain yellow t-shirt and Reception wear PE kit with trainers. Hopefully we will have good weather and I’m sure it will be a great day. If you have any questions please ask a member of staff. A reminder to please make sure your child has a hat or sun cream in school and sun cream is applied before coming to school in the morning. The children must be able to apply their sun cream themselves. Water is available all day. Thank you for your support.  

	Telling Ideas to help at Home
Reception – Pages 9-12 of Maths homework book about ‘Adding.’ 
Phonics Group 1 spellings week 9 Phase 3 
Group 2 spellings Week 3 Phase 3
Group 3 Spellings Week 5
Encourage children to write their names.
Encourage your child to write their numbers
Reception need to practise letter formation and writing on the lines.
Number of the week: 19
Notice Board/Dates for your Diary
TOPIC – ‘The Sea, The Environment’
· We now have an EYFS parent email for if you have any questions. Please feel free to email these questions to EYFSparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and I will get back to you ASAP.
· Our Chair of Governors is Eddie Roberts and he is available to contact by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
· Feedback from EYFS parents is always very positive. If you would like to share this with OFSTED inspectors please find the parent view link on our school website.
· EYFS Sports Day Tuesday 19th July 2pm on the school playground. Nursery children please wear trainers and a plain yellow t-shirt (without a school logo). Reception children please wear PE kit with trainers. 



Stars of the Week 
No Assembly this week. 
There will be no more assemblies this term, thank you to all parents and carers for your attendance. 
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General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat, wellies and a sunhat (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you
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